
 
 

 

 

Medicare Group holds an Investor Relations Conference Call on 

28/4/2020 to discuss the company's Financial Results for the first 

quarter 2020 

 

Medicare Group(Q.P.S.C) has announced that the company will 

hold an investors relations conference call to discuss the financial 

results for the first quarter of the year 2020 and the company's 

performance on Tuesday April 28, 2020 at 01:00 pm. 

  


